From: Andy Anthony
To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 27th ave nw property purchase/access

Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 1:45:02 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Greetings,

Thank you for considering enabling new access via the 27th ave nw property. We were fortunate to move back into the neighborhood that my father grew up in the 50s. He's shared many a story of simple beach access near The Cabin as a boy. Now 75, he has reminded us of how things were and encouraged us to restore a similar level of access that he had as a boy. Access that time has forgotten until this opportunity arose...

Please consider my 75yr old father's memories and my 5 year old daughter's experiences to come when evaluating this opportunity.

Thank you!

Andy, Diana, and Cora Anthony 20234 23rd Pl NW, Shoreline, WA 98177